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Stop by the T9 workroom to write 
Valentines for your fellow residents! 

 

Job well done for getting through 
another difficult peak of COVID 
infections. Due to tremendous 

personal effort and sacrifice of our 
residents and faculty, we were able 
to keep up with staffing shortages 

and an at-capacity hospital. 

 

 

Congratulations on Completing 
another ABSITE, be Sure to stop by 

our Post ABSITE Party 2/10/22         
5 pm at Jolly Scholar 

 

We hope that everyone likes their 
Winter Wellness Swag gift: 

Customized Scrub Caps! 

 

A big thank you to all the faculty that helped support our residents with 
Holiday Call Money over the winter holidays! Your thoughts and 

support were greatly appreciated by us all!  

 

 



 

 

ACGME Site Visit is scheduled for 2/24/22, make sure to update case 
logs, complete evaluations and ensure services should be aware of 

mandatory resident participation.    

Wellness Half Days 

• When did you last use a Wellness Day? 

• Sign up for them or mark them as the year goes on! 

• Track your Wellness Half Days Here 

 

PD and APD Office Hours 

• Open door policy with our awesome admins 

• Come meet, get advice, or just talk  

• February Office Hours 

Dr Ammori - Mon 2/14/22 3:00p - 4:00p 
Dr Ammori - Mon 2/21/22 3:00p - 4:00p 

 

Send in HIPAA compliant operating pictures to add to our growing Chief 

Photo Collection to David.Ebertz@uhhospitals.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Answer from last month’s newsletter 

ABSITE was first administered in 1975 

Trivia Question of the Month 

Of the Two Major Associations 

of Trauma Surgery, Eastern and 

Western, which was founded 

first? 

Ahmed Ali MD Class of 2021 

Performing a rare open 

surgery 

  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1hhc-FoNFtQnXTF11ra8_PCG3gMJskU5vTUqnnMwdQps/edit#gid=0
mailto:David.Ebertz@uhhospitals.org

